From: Gallegos, Maria 
Sent: Friday, October 14, 2016 1:58 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Cunningham, Megan
Subject: Megan Cunningham, Managing Deputy Commissioner traveled to Washington, DC (10/04 - 10/06/2016)

Good afternoon Steve,

Megan Cunningham, Managing Deputy Commissioner traveled to Washington, DC on 10/4 to attend a meeting held on Wednesday, October 5, 2016.  She was selected by the department to be part of a delegation of 6 people to represent Chicago as part of the Strong, Prosperous, and Resilient Communities Challenge (SPARCC) and no honorarium was given.  

Thank you,

Maria A. Gallegos

Staff Assistant

Chicago Department of Public Health

Commissioner’s Office

